
6. EUCALYPTUS TREE NEAR PACKE STREET RESERVE 
 

The process for the protection of the eucalyptus tree at 117 Canon Street was outlined in a report from the Parks 
Team Leader.  The Board decided: 
 

 1. That the information be received.  
 
 2. That the Board support the protection process for this tree. 
 
 3. That Board members be urged to attend the training session on preservation of the trees to be held at the 

Fendalton Service Centre on 6 December (12 noon – 2pm). 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


